
 

 
 

Newsletter Summer 2 2023 

Special congratulations go to our Sixth Form leavers for successfully completing their 

Bronze Duke of Edinburgh Awards. We are very proud of the knowledge and skills you 

gained. 

Thank you to all our fantastic children and students who continually share their successes 
and amaze us with their wonderful achievements. We hope this newsletter, the last of the 

year, captures some of the special times we have had this term. 

This year our Sixth Formers enjoyed a celebratory leavers ball at Poulton Cricket Club.  



 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Science Week is part of our inclusive enrichment programme, helping our pupils to 

develop their scientific knowledge and skills. What a fantastic week we had! 

Our Sports Day challenged and enabled all our pupils to display their sporting talents. Well 

done to everyone for taking part and, as always, doing your very best. I am very proud of 

our Boccia and football teams, who this school year have won many games against other 

schools. Our football team is still undefeated.  



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Well done to our Senior and Sixth Form students for their amazing performances in 'Battle of the 

Bands'. You were all fantastic! 

This term it has been wonderful to see the pupils out and about learning in the community. 

Our Sixth Formers have shown great resilience completing adventurous activities as part of 

their Duke of Edinburgh. 



*****From September 2023, change of School Uniform for Pupils aged 2 – 16 years of age.***** 
Change of polo shirt colour for all pupils and change of sweatshirts/cardigan colour for older pupils. 

We understand that this new uniform will be gradually phased in, therefore there is no requirement to 
purchase new uniform until your child requires it. 

Please note we still have our pop-up shop at each site and all uniform can be purchased from your local 
supermarket.  It is not essential for you to purchase the uniform with the school logo. If you wish to 

purchase uniform from other suppliers, such as local supermarkets, you are more than welcome to, as 
long as they follow the school colours. 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Our uniform supplier has changed to an online provider, Price and Buckland. 
1. Visit the website  https://www.pbuniform-online.co.uk/redmarsh or 

follow the QR code and search ‘Red Marsh School’ 

2. Select ‘Shop Now’  

3. Select the uniform you would like to purchase – during your first visit you 

will need to register for an account 

4. Pay for your order 

5. Your uniform order will then be sent direct to your home 
 

Below is a list of our school uniform which all pupils should wear.  It is important that all school uniform 
is clearly labelled with your child's name. *indicates change 
Bluebells, Buttercups, Tulip, Violet, Rose, Blossom and Sycamore (Early Years and Primary): 
Red Sweatshirts/cardigans 
*White Polo 
Grey Trousers, shorts, skirts, pinafore 
Red Gingham Summer dress 
Black smart shoes 
Oak, Elm, Maple  (Secondary) We will inform you if your child is moving to a secondary class: 
*Grey Sweatshirts/cardigans 
*White Polo 
Grey Trousers, shorts, skirts, pinafore 
Black smart shoes 
Bluebells, Buttercups, Tulip, Violet, Rose, Blossom, Sycamore, Oak, Elm, Maple: 
Red PE Shirt 
Red PE hoody  
Black PE Shorts/Black Skort 
Red Fleece 
Red Jackets 
Red Rucksacks/book bags  
Red Hats 
 

 

https://www.pbuniform-online.co.uk/redmarsh


             

 

  

   

 

Well done to all the pupils who have achieved their bronze and silver reading/sharing certificates. Well done 
for reading/ sharing books at home with your families. 

Reading/Sharing for Pleasure Achievements 
 Bronze  Silver  Gold 

   
 

 Ava Jaxson 
Johnny 
James 
Miles 
Isaac 

 

 

 Macy 
Laura 

Samuel  
Mark  

 

 

Olivia  Joshua  
Oscar 

 

 

Leo 
John 
Tom 

Cameron 
Oliver 

David 

 

 

Jackson 
Summer 

Ethan 

 

 

Ciaran 
Lucy 

Lilly 
Ebony 

 

 

 

Ryan  

Dylan 
Conor 

Thomas 
Alfie 

Jessica 

Tyler 

Headteacher Star of the Week  
5th- 9th June 2023 Kaason - Rose Class 

12th- 16th June 2023 Francesca - Maple Class 

19th- 23rd June 2023 Jacob - Bluebells and Aaron - Sixth Form H 

26th- 30th June 2023 Joshua - Rose Class 

3rd- 7th July 2023 Thomas - Maple Class 

17th- 21st July 2023 Lucy - Elm Class 

  

 
 
 

 

I hope you have enjoyed reading our final newsletter of the 
school year. What an exciting year it has been. 

I am extremely proud of all the pupils at Red Marsh School. 
 

In the Autumn term, we continue to grow, we will be 
introducing a new class to our wonderful school. 

 
Enjoy spending time together this summer and I really look 
forward to seeing all the pupils and staff back at school in 

September. 
 

School reopens for pupils on Monday 4th September 2023. 

Jenny 


